

ORCHARD VIEW SCHOOLS

35 S. Sheridan Dr.
MUSKEGON, MI 49442

www.orchardview.org

It's a great day to be a Cardinal.



Mr. Jim Nielsen, Superintendent 35 S. Sheridan Dr. Muskegon, MI 49442 Jim.nielsen@orchardview.org

April 03, 2025

Dear Orchard View Community,

Spring is in the air, and that means it's time for Spring Break! I am not one to count school days left as the end of the year approaches, but I know we have fewer than 40 days until the 2024-2025 school year concludes.

From April 7-11, our students and most staff will be enjoying a well-deserved break to relax, recharge, and maybe even soak up some sunshine (fingers crossed!). We hope everyone takes this opportunity to spend time with family, enjoy the outdoors, or simply unwind.

When we return on Monday, April 14, we'll jump right back into learning with a regular schedule (full day). Let's come back refreshed and ready to finish the school year strong!

Thank you for being part of our incredible Orchard View family—your support, energy, and commitment make our schools a great place to learn and grow. Have a fantastic Spring Break, and we'll see you soon!

Jim Nielsen, Superintendent It's a Great Day to be a Cardinal!